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Research Analysis 

 

The PCS1 to HB 2253 provides that vehicles used by the Office of the Attorney General vehicles 

designated for use by agents and other employees are not required to be officially marked as 

State of Oklahoma vehicles.  The measure allows the Office of the Attorney General to purchase 

vehicles and allow employees to use a state-owned or state-leased vehicle to provide 

transportation between the residence of the employee and the assigned place of employment. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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